Dear Mr Mortimer,

Thank you for allowing Neen Savage Parish Council the opportunity of representation regarding the above prior to submission to the secretary of state. The Chairman of the Council wishes to deliver representations regarding this matter, however he cannot do this until tomorrow latest due to waiting for information that supports his comments. Under the circumstances the Chairman wishes to reserve the right to deliver a representation that may challenge in part the soundness of the SAMDev consultation process.

Yours sincerely Peter Martin Temporary Clerk Neen Savage Parish Council